
SSVPOA Board meeting April 14th 2018 

Attendance 

 

Shaun Riley-President  
Douglas Seal-Vice President 

Cynthia Riley-Treasurer 

 Bill Faulkner- Secretary 

Pam Faulkner-Co Secretary 

  

Board Members 

Al Skinner-Carol Lane-- Lorraine Demma 

 

  

Property owners in attendance 

Karen Randolph-Maynard Prins--Joe Bates. 
 
 

 Meeting called to order By Shaun Riley President @11:04 am on April 14th 2018 

 

Handouts included Expenditures for February and March of 2018 

Leaving a balance of 13,965.91 As of March 30th 2018 

Extra Bills are coming due this month 

balance as of April 14th 2018 is $14,365.31Some property owner have not paid 

yet,but they have been kept up to date in the past and We expect them to bring that 

up to date. 

Property owners accounting sheet as of April 1st 2018 

The 8 Palm trees in our islands are due for maintenance this year 

Trimming and clean up includes removal of trash  

Three bids were submitted and the lowest was for $ 500.00 dollars From Jerrys tree 

service 

Voted and approved by all present on April 14th 2018 

 

New By laws posted on Web site for December 2017 

Were Notarized and enacted effective April 14th 2018 at 11:30 and concluded at 

11:32 am 

 

Al Skinner suggested sending new Property owners a welcoming letter 

 

Doug Seal Has been working with  

the County getting Potholes filled and there has been some repairs accomplished 

Doug will continue his efforts 

We are still working on cat control throughout the community 



This has been named as Riley's Children program 

The semi annual property owners meeting is scheduled for the 9th of June at  

The Silver Springs Methodist Church At 11:00AM 

Please attend this meeting we need your Input and will be asking for volunteers 

This meeting was adjourned at 11:54 am  
 


